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So the Nuclear Ban 
Treaty is in force. 
What should the Government do next? 

 

Speakers will include: 
John Gittings, Bruce 
Kent, Buckey Boone 

& Linda Modica of the 
Appalachian Peace 
Education Centre, 

Peter Gloyns of 
Salisbury CND, and... 

you? 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

TO JOIN US FOR THIS ZOOM MEETING, 

 email abingdonpeace@gmail.com for the link 

The Treaty for the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons was passed 

overwhelmingly by the UN General Assembly in 2017, and came into 

force on January 22nd this year. 

Shamefully the UK and all other nuclear-weapon states have not 

only refused to sign it but have ignored it. Yet public opinion 

welcomes it, including church leaders of all major faiths. 

How will it affect government policy, and how can we use it to 

move closer to a world without nuclear weapons? 
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